
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

September 5, 2017 

 

Attendance; Steve Goldsmith, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, and Tommie McKenzie. 

1. Approved August 29, 2017 minutes. 

2. Reviewed 2017 Tax Deposits as of September 5th,  $2,972,598.82 

3. Discussed a Job Description. 

4. Discussed a reply to Steve from Tony Fletcher, State Of Maine Dam Inspector, Tony reviewed 

the HEB Engineering Report and offered some direction towards engineering plans as an 

informative step in the process. USGS may provide survey diagrams and information on the 

water flow of Kezar River. 

5. Reviewed Abatement Requests. 

6. Tommie reported on LVFD. 

7. Larry reported on Public Works. 

8. Larry requested a meeting with the Town Hall Building Committee to discuss the next step 

towards water, septic, and restroom design. A date for September 14, 2017 at 7:00 was set. 

9. Adjourned  8:30 

 


